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ANZAC March April 25 Warragamba 
 
Wallacia Public School has been invited to attend and march with other local schools and community 
members in the ANZAC Day march and service at Warragamba on the April 25 2017. 
 
We welcome all families to attend the community service - those children wishing to participate in the 
special day are required to be on their best behaviour, in full school uniform and must wear their school hat.  
 
We advise as this is not a school curriculum requirement, a parent who attends the service will assist the 
children in the march and those not meeting these requirements outlined will be sent back to their families.  
 
Amy Hosking (Taylah Hoskings' mum) holds her current working with children check and this year has 
volunteered to be the Parent Organiser.  All parents/guardians are welcome to march. 
 
Date: 25th April 2017 
 
Time: 10:30am for marking off names and parents to sign children to Amy.  
 
Where: Warragamba Neighbourhood Centre (corner of 14th Street and Weir Road, Warragamba.) 
 
Please make sure children have sunscreen on for the service.  
 
After the service the children will then march to the Warragamba Workers Club and can be collected and 
signed out.  The Damriders support this occasion and offer a sausage sizzle, chips and drinks - after the 
march.  
 
Please return your permission slip no later than Thursday March 30 2017, as we need to advise the co-
ordinaries of the service of our numbers.  
 
Mr Trev Mason  
Principal 
........................................................................................................................………………………… 

ANZAC Day March Permission Slip 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________________________to attend the Warragamba 
Anzac Day service and march April 25 2017. 
I understand that this is a parent supported event.  As the parent/guardian I am to stay for the service and 
collect my child promptly from the Warragamba Workers Club upon the completion of the march.  
 
I understand my child must be in full school uniform and wearing a school hat - if they are not - they will not 
be permitted to march.  
 
I understand if my child is misbehaving - I will be called to collect them immediately.  
 
Parents / caregiver Name: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent / caregiver Contact number on the day: ________________________________________________  
 
Parent / caregiver signature: ______________________________________________________________ 
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